
HEALTH SAFETY AT CORNSTOCK 
 
We want you to know that we take your safety seriously and we want Cornstock to be 
comfortable and fun for everyone.  For these reasons we are taking the following Covid-
19 precautions: 

• We are asking everyone who attends the event to keep at least six feet 
apart.  You may decide to be closer to friends, family, and cornhole team 
members.  But we ask that you respect the six-foot distance with others. 

 

• We encourage everyone to bring and wear masks in crowded areas. 

 

• Masks will be provided to those that do not bring one. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please let us know. 
 
 
Thanks, 
Russell 
 
Russell Bradbury-Carlin 
Executive Director 
 
Youth Services 
32 Walnut St., PO Box 6008 
Brattleboro, VT 05302-6008 
(802) 257-0361 x131 
 


